Chancellor Deane W. Malott, University of Kansas.

Dear Chancellor Malott:

On May 23 you wrote me about a boy, Ray Pair, of Hoisington, who was interested in coming to the University this fall, and on May 27 I sent him a letter. This letter was returned, unclaimed.

Then I sent a letter to the superintendent of schools at Hoisington, asking him if he would be so kind as to send me the address of Ray Fair so that my letter would reach him.

This morning I received a letter from Superintendent Kroesch saying that the boy's name is Ray Thayer. Doubt-less when the name was transmitted to you it sounded like Ray Pair. At any rate, I am writing Ray Thayer assuring him that we will be happy to have him here.

Sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.